
Rosen Class News
What we are learning...

Our topic this half term will explore why 1666 
was an important year in London.. We will learn 
all about the Great Fire of London and how it 
has had an impact on fire safety today.  In 
science we will be looking at what plants need 
in order to grow and will be conducting an 
experiment to see which is the best condition 
for a plant to thrive.  In RE we will learn about 
special and scared times.

Maths: We will be working on Mass, Capacity 
and Temperature as well as Fractions and 
Time. Regular Numbots and TTRockstars 
practice makes a huge difference to mental 
maths skills. Try to complete 10 minutes 3-4 
times per week.

English: In English we will be writing an 
explanation about how seeds grow and a diary 
entry for Samuel Pepys. New spelling lists are 
on Edshed weekly, please make sure your child 
is regularly practising these. Spellings will also 
be sent every Monday so your child can 
practise their handwriting.  Our class novels 
will be ‘A Bear called Paddington’ and ‘Now We 
Are Six’

Information...
Children need to continue to bring 
their Reading Books in every 
Monday and their Library Book 
every other week. They also need 
to continue to come to school in 
their P.E kits every Monday and 
Wednesday. 

Please encourage your child to 
read at home. Reading daily for 10 
minutes makes a huge difference 
to children’s reading fluency and 
their understanding of English 
language. Children also need to 
practise their maths (on Numbots 
and TTRockstars) and spellings. 
Please contact me if you need any 
logins for either Numbots or 
Spelling Shed. 

Key Dates:
22nd April Earth Day
1st May Bank Holiday
8th May Bank Holiday 

I hope you have had a 
lovely Easter break, and not 
eaten to much chocolate.  If 
you have any questions or 

concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch via 

my email:  
k.moody@kf.starmat.uk

Miss Moody  

Our Christian values this term 
are forgiveness and respect.
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